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births.  It is projected that our population will be halved within the 

next 60 years.  Thai society will be predominated by older persons, 

with scarcity of working-



conducted a national workshop, in conjunction with World Bank 

attended by over 500 participants from all stakeholders both 



Therefore new additional, predictable and adequate climate finance 

resources committed by developed countries under UNFCCC is the 

key to success.  

To conclude, Thailand reaffirms our unwavering commitment to  

the implementation of ICPD Program of Action.  We stand ready to  

collaborate with the international community and stakeholders in 

moving towards greater equality and solidarity to ensure that our 

planet can support our needs and those of future generations. 

We MUST work together because ONLY together everything is  

possible.  

Thank you. ขอบคุณครับ. 

 

 


